
RE: Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission - Request for Letters of Interest 
for Project Nos. 71-20-10 and 71-20-02 
 
Due to the issues regarding COVID-19, please be advised that the Ohio Turnpike 
and Infrastructure is no longer requiring hardcopy submissions in addition to the 
softcopy submission in response to the referenced Request for Letters of 
Interest.  Interested firms are only required to submit a softcopy of the Letter of 
Interest to purchasing@ohioturnpike.org.  Submissions are still due by 5:00 PM 
(EST) on Friday, March 20, 2020. 
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